
Appendix A 

 

COVID-19 Recovery Committee Notes 

Wednesday, February 23, 2022 

2:00 p.m. – Microsoft Teams Virtual Meeting 

 

In person attendance:  N/A 
 
Videoconference attendance:  Mayor Burton (Chair), J Clohecy, P. Fu, C. Bell, J. Barry, 
P. Boissonneault, D. Carr, J. Clarke, G. Shaw, N. Cabral, V. Tytaneck, D. Grennan 
 
Meeting began at 2:00 p.m. 
 

1. COVID-19 Recovery  

 Recommended by Mayor Burton 

That the following recommendations of the Recovery Committee be 

approved: 

1) That the Mayor’s Declaration of Emergency of March 24, 2020 

remain in place and that the decision to terminate be revisited upon 

the expiry of the Region of Halton’s Mask By-law 47-20 or upon 

termination of the Declaration of Emergency by the Regional Chair 

of The Regional Municipality of Halton 

2) The Town will follow provincial public health measures, including 

any requirements of Halton Public Health, and as a result will no 

longer require the public to show proof of vaccination when entering 

town facilities. The relevant procedure will be revised accordingly. 

3) Town Hall will reopen to the public as follows: 

a. ServiceOakville counter 

b. Boardrooms in the north/west corner of town hall and the 

south atrium may be booked for public use 

4) That Council and Committee meetings continue to be held virtually 

and upon further lifting of public health measures, that a hybrid 

model be used for Council and Committee meetings 

5) The Town’s Covid-19 Vaccination Policy and Procedure for staff, 

members of Council, tenants and members of boards and 

committees and contractors remain unchanged 

 

2. Other Business 
 
- N/A 

 
 

3. Items for Next Meeting 
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- N/A 

 
 

The Recovery Committee meeting adjourned at 2:28 p.m. 
 


